
 
 
 

Division of Legislative Automated Systems (DLAS) 
General Assembly Building, Suite 660 
201 North 9th Street 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 
Attention: Legislative Documents and Reports Processing 
 
RE: Virginia Disability Commission Report 
 
DLAS/Members of the General Assembly, 
 
 The Virginia Disability Commission met August 17, 2015, at the Virginia State Capitol. The 
Commission received an update regarding current activities and services of the Department for Aging 
and Rehabilitative Services, including services offered to students with autism. Additionally, Commission 
members, stakeholders, and agencies representatives from across the Commonwealth were given an 
opportunity to speak before the Commission and make recommendations for legislative proposals and 
possible subjects of interest. However, no recommendations were expressed at that time or subsequent 
to the meeting. 
 
 Accordingly, pursuant to Section 30-232 of the Code of Virginia, I am writing to inform DLAS that 
the Commission will not be recommending any legislation for adoption or examination by the Virginia 
General Assembly during the 2016 Session. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Senator Dave W. Marsden 
Chairman, Virginia Disability Commission 
P.O. Box 10889 
Burke, Virginia 22009 


